
Carillon invites you to be a part of 

Around the 

 

 

World with 

Carillon 
We need families from each 

continent! 

Examples: Mexico, Canada, Brazil, Columbia, 

Puerto Rico, Russia, Germany, Norway, Kenya, 

Pakistan, India, China, Indonesia, Australia… 

 
If you have any interest, we NEED families to put this event on! Looking for 

performers, music or slides to present during student’s lunch times as well. 

PTA will pay expenses.  Display items from your culture, dress, music, possibly a take away. 

Email: ptapresidentcarillon@gmail.com or sign up on our Google Form at 

www.carillonpta.org; contact us SOON! 

Friday March 5th 6:30pm – 8pm Drive Through Carline 

Be exposed to amazing cultures!  

mailto:ptapresidentcarillon@gmail.com
http://www.carillonpta.org/

